
 

Hello Everyone,  

We are so excited for the Red Kettle Luncheon on May 9, 2024 and thank you for your expertise 

and involvement. 

As discussed at the board meeting, we ask members to please complete their fundraising page 

for the luncheon by March 1st.  

Click here to view a training video (note this video features virtual red kettles but the process of 

setting up a fundraising page is the same).   

Directions (these steps are covered in the video link above):  

1.      Go to this Classy page  

 

2.      Once you’ve arrived on the landing page, click on the button that says “Become a 

Fundraiser” 

 

3.      Choose the option “As an individual”  

 

4.      From there you will be asked to log-in or create an account.  

1. If you had a page last year, you already have an account. If you cannot 
remember the password, click the button that says “forgot password” to reset 
it.  

2. If you did not have a fundraising page last year, you will need to click the button 
that says “create account” and follow the prompts.  

5.       Once you are logged in you will need to choose a fundraising goal. Per board 

expectations, please set it at $2,000 or more. 

 

6.      Then it will ask you to select an end date for the event choose 6/27/2024. 

 

7.      You will also need to choose a headline for your page.  

• Here is an example (but you are of course welcome to create your own):  

Welcome to my fundraising page for the Red Kettle Luncheon: help me raise funds for our 

neighbors in need.  

8. Upload a photo for your page. You do not have to upload a photo but it can be helpful when 

sending your fundraising page to your network.  

Once you have followed these steps your page is ready to go!   

https://youtu.be/IamzuYWAo6Q
https://give-nw.salvationarmy.org/campaign/red-kettle-luncheon-2024/c559336


If you have any questions or have trouble setting up your page, please reach out to me at 

alice.evans@usw.salvationarmy.org and I will set up a Teams call to help you.  

Thank you for all you do and please reach out if you have any questions, I look forward to 

working with all of you!  

Thank you,  

Alice  

 
  

mailto:alice.evans@usw.salvationarmy.org


Board Members who still need to set up their Classy RKL fundraising page: 
 

Paul Abel paul.abel@homestreet.com 

John Carlson john.carlson@live.com 

Mike Carter Mike.alacart@gmail.com 

Rowlanda Cawthon rowlanda.cawthon@northwestu.edu 

Aimee Coombs aimeecoombs@gmail.com 

Dan Edds dan@praxissolutionsnp.com 

Charlie Farra charlie.farra@ngkf.com 

Mark Gropper mrg@rentonhousing.org 

Stacey Grund sgrund@tatleygrund.com 

Jill Hashimoto jillhash@gmail.com 

Debbie Jacobsen jakekids@msn.com 

Lynn Johnson lynnjohnson57@comcast.net 

Dave Kraft dave.kraft@kosmosllc.com 

Paula Lamas  plamas@univisionseattle.com 

Art Langlie art.langlie@holmes.com 

JoLee McLean joleemc@gmail.com 

Joe Schuster joe_schuster@keybank.com 

Tim Searing tjsearing@outlook.com 

Colin Simon colin.simon@ubs.com 

Joleen Zanuzoki joleenz@greenrubino.com 

Aaron Cahoon aaron.cahoon@lockton.com 

Eugene Dale ejdmcd@msn.com 

Deven Hamilton devo2400@yahoo.com 

J. Herbert McAbee sunloversugs@gmail.com 

Jo Anne Hacker jah10932@gmail.com 

Judy Jacobson jmjaco3333@aol.com 

William Hayden phoneguybillh@aol.com 

Robert Edgers edgers@bayvista.com 

Sharon Mast skmast@att.net 

Chef Adrian Diaz adrian.diaz@seattle.gov 

John Diaz johnadiazllc@gmail.com 

David Wilson dwilson246@cox.net 

 


